
Past-President’s Remarks 
 

 

With Gratitude 
 
My 2-year term as President of TODOS: Mathematics for ALL has ended with so much 
gratitude. With your support, TODOS has accomplished more than could have ever 
been expected during these unprecedented times. This special edition of the Enews 
highlights some of our many successes over the past 12-months. To the TODOS Board, 
committees, sponsors, and volunteers - thank you for a job well done. You are amazing, 
and it has been an honor to work with and learn from you. 
  
As President, I've been afforded opportunities to engage with like-minded professionals 
on topics such as school to workforce challenges, data literacy for all students, the 
importance of parental/caregiver partnerships, the needs of 2SLGBTQIA+ students, and 
so much more. TODOS' antiracism focus has inspired numerous professional learning 
events and publications as well as new district and state mathematics education 
frameworks. Like you, I'm disheartened by many events in our nation that continue to 
traumatize our communities. However, TODOS remains strong and committed to 
hearing your ideas and developing resources to support your work. 
 
For sure, the virtual world brought us closer together and better connected. I am a 
person of faith and believe everything in my life to be a blessing, including you. Again, 
thank you for everything. You will never know what these past two years have meant to 
me.  
 
Now let's welcome the dynamic Florence Glanfield as she begins her term as President! 
 
Linda M. Fulmore 
TODOS: Mathematics for All 
Past-President 
 

 


